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The Select Comniittee on the Medical Faculty beg to report with reference to

Hospital Facilities as follows :

—

1. Pursuant to the 34th paragraph of the Re;5ort on Re-organization, the subject

of obtaining, i*' possible, fnrtlier facilities in connection with Clinical work at the

Hospital was referred to us for further inquiry, negotiation and report.

2. We invited the opinions of the members of the Faculty, and obtained such

further information as we could ; and came to the conclusion that it is very important,

in the interests of Medical education, to obtain tliese facilities.

3. Cognate subjects were almost necessarily embraced in the inquiry, and upon the

more pressing of these we also reached conclusions.

4. We embodied our views in a Minute, which we communicated to the Board of

Trustees of the Toronto General Hospital on 30th May.

5. It appciirs to us important that the judgment of the Senate should be taken

upon the serious questions raised in this Minute, which accordingly we transmit as part

of this Report; and we recommend that it should be printed and distributed for

circulation, with a view to action by the Senate.

EDWARD BLAKE.


